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DECEMBER 15, 2020 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: City Council 

CC: City Clerk 

FROM: Joseph Dodson, Current Associate Planner 

RE: Horse Meadows Continuance (12/22/2020) – Plat revision for ingress/egress 

 
The Horse Meadows Subdivision application was continued from the November 24th hearing in 
order for Staff and the Applicant to reach out to ACHD regarding the approved access point to 
Pine Avenue for this proposed development. On December 9th Staff received a revised plat from 
the Applicant showing the requested revision by City Council to move the access point as far 
east as possible, essentially one lot west of the east property boundary (see attached Exhibit A). 
Staff sent this to ACHD with a request to amend their policies in order to allow this revised 
access point, as requested by City Council.  

On December 14th, Staff received a revised staff report from ACHD approving the requested plat 
changes (see online agency comments section) and subsequent access point approximately 375 
feet from the Pine/Black Cat intersection. No other significant changes were made to the plat as 
it was essentially mirrored in order to provide a revised access point. 

 

Joseph Dodson 

Current Associate Planner 

Attachments: Exhibit A – REVISED Plat – December City Council 
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Exhibit A: 


